Ken Mcintyre

From: Ryan Keefe <rkeefe@marysvillewa.gov>
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2020 2:41 PM

To: Ken Mclntyre

Subject: Fire Flow

Good Afternoon Ken,

We performed a fire flow as requested at 9820 55™ Ave NE, the results are as follows:

Static 71 psi
Residual 64 psi
Pitot 52 psi
GPM 1216
GPM @ 20 psi 3553

The test was performed using Hose Monster equipment with the gpm taken from their spreadsheet. The gpm @ 20 psi
was figured using the calculator located on the Hose Monster website. Any questions, let me know.

Thank you,

Ryan Keefe

Water Operations Lead Il
City of Marysville

Desk: 360-363-8168
Mobile: 425-754-0374
rkeefe@marysvillewa.gov




